
-----Original Message----- 
From: Judith G.Mich [mailto:judithgmich@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, June 28, 2014 2:46 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: Sincere Thanks 
 
To each member of the Planning Commission of the City of Ann Arbor, 
          A very big thank you for your thoughtful consideration and ultimate 
approval of the functional family status for tthe Jesuit community wishing to 
purchase a home in Ann Arbor Hills.  Your support has 
meant the world to them and to their mission.   As one who wrote you previous to 
the appeal, I'd like to convey my admiration and appreciation for your decision.  
Good job! 
         Judith G. Mich,   member St. Mary Student Parish and 5th Ward resident 
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